
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Your logo design 

could be here! 

See the end of 

the newsletter for 

details! 

Welcome to the All for Youth newsletter!  

 

This inclusive newsletter is a way for you to share your  

voice with other children and young people across  

Westminster and Kensington and Chelsea. 
 

 

Welcome to our April edition. In this issue you will  

find:  

• Ways to get involved  

• Picture gallery 

• Book and game reviews  

• Information about the Supported Internship  

programme 

• A new competition and more… 

 

ALL FOR YOUTH 
Share your voice 

These 

wonderful 

Spring photos 

were taken by 

the very 

talented Felix! 



 

 

Are you interested in being a writer for our newsletter? 

We are looking for young writers to contribute to future  

editions of the newsletter. You could write articles or  

reviews, submit recipes, send in artwork and photos or  

recommend games, movies or places to go!  

 

Want to have your say while meeting new people  

and having fun? 

Then join our brand-new group for young people with  

additional needs and/or disabilities (SEND). This group  

will speak about important issues, plan events for young 

people, check information is accessible and lots more! 

 

Find out more information on both groups by emailing Marianna or visiting 

our Participation and Young People’s Voice Page   

Join other young people who love drawing! 

 

When: Every Thursday  

Time: 4.00pm to 4.40pm  

Where: Online on Zoom 

Who: Open to all. Neurodiverse especially welcome! 

How to join: Email Sue slatham@westminster.gov.uk for joining 

instructions 

Cameras and microphones optional! You can keep your work private or 

show it at the end.  

Supervised by the Bi-borough Autism Outreach Team 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online drawing group 

 Do you want to get involved?  

mailto:marianna.lill@rbkc.gov.uk
https://fisd.westminster.gov.uk/kb5/westminster/fis/advice.page?id=TZiVjJLyZsI
mailto:slatham@westminster.gov.uk


 

 

  

  

 

Take a look at what some of our young people got up to over the Easter 

break.  

  

  

Picture gallery 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Michelle’s book review  

Skating Sensation by Rachel Renee Russell  

Skating Sensation is the story of a girl called Nikki 

Maxwell and her life at school. It is the fourth book in 

the Dork Diaries series, I would advise you to read the 

books before it, however you don’t have to as it won’t 
affect the story. This book is set out as diary entries, 

which makes the reading experience so much fun 

seeing chatty chapters and emojis! There is also so 

many drawings that are really hilarious.  

Skating Sensation is my favourite book from the series because it’s just so funny! It will 
make you laugh out loud and read the book over and over again! Nikki is such a funny 

character and you can relate to her humour, and cringe when she gets into awkward 

situations. The author also writes so convincingly as a child and it’s exciting, tense and 
full of drama. By the end you will want more of this loveable book! So please read this 

book, it’s suitable for all ages and you won’t be disappointed!           

 

Mahmoud’s game review 

Danger Mouse, CBBC  

Age: Four years and up 

The aim of Danger Mouse is collecting coins, 

getting weapons and keys and to defeat the bad 

guys. By doing that, you have to have fun and 

complete the levels.  

My favourite part is destroying the bad guys. 

My least favourite part is the easy levels and losing.  

I would recommend this game because I think it is fun for others  

to try.  

5 stars  

Click here to find more Danger Mouse games and puzzles on CBBC.  

 Reviews  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/danger-mouse-games


 

 

Supported Internships are starting in September 2021 and there’s still time to 
apply! 

 

What is a Supported Internship? 

The Westminster City Council and Kensington and Chelsea Supported 

Internship Programme is an accessible work-based training course for young 

people (ages 16-24) with special education needs and/or disabilities (SEND) 

who want to get a paid job. 

 

Is this for me? 
Yes, if you: 

• Are aged 16-24 

• Have an EHC plan 

• Have entry 1 – Level 1 English and maths 

• Want to progress into paid work 

• Are an independent traveller or could do travel training 
 

How do I apply? 

Westminster City Council Supported Internship: Click here to find out more 

information and to apply. 

 

Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea Supported Internship: Click here for 

more information and to apply. 

 

Is there a deadline? 

Yes, the application deadline is Thursday 13 May. 

 

Where can I find more information?  

You can email Rachel, Rachel.edwards@rbkc.gov.uk or watch this video of 

Arthur (pictured below), one of the supported interns talking about the 

programme and what he does in his new job. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

Become a Supported Intern in 2021!  

https://www.cwc.ac.uk/courses/section/course/supported-internship
https://www.cwc.ac.uk/courses/section/course/supported-internship
https://www.wlc.ac.uk/courses/inclusive-learning/inclusive-learning-hammersmith/royal-borough-of-kensington-chelsea-council-high-street-level-1-supported-internship
https://www.wlc.ac.uk/courses/inclusive-learning/inclusive-learning-hammersmith/royal-borough-of-kensington-chelsea-council-high-street-level-1-supported-internship
mailto:Rachel.edwards@rbkc.gov.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yWpYeiNF7Rs&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yWpYeiNF7Rs&feature=youtu.be


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Magic Squares 

In a magic square, each line -  horizontal, 
vertical and diagonal must add to the sum. 

 Box 1: The sum is 15 

Box 2: The sum is 75 

Make sure you check 

out the Local Offer for 

Westminster and 

RBKC to find out about 

activities for young 

people. Don’t forget to 
check Our City and 

City Lions too! 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

helped us 

write this 

edition! 

 

 

 

We need your help to design a new logo 

for this newsletter! 

You can include the words All for Youth 

and/or Share your Voice.  

There are no rules – be as creative as 

you want with colours or images! 

Please send your creations to 

Marianna.Lill@rbkc.gov.uk by  

Monday 7 June 2021.  

Your logo could be the new design for the 

newsletter!  

 

Logo competition 

Game zone and 
competition 

corner  
Be in 

to win! 

Game zone 

Marianna.Lill@rbkc.gov.uk 

Kensington and Chelsea Council Young People’s Voice Page 
 

Westminster City Council Young People’s Voice Page 

 

Email your 

images, stories, 

recipes, games, 

photos, artwork, 

or poems to:  

https://fisd.westminster.gov.uk/kb5/westminster/fis/localoffer.page?localofferchannel=10
https://www.rbkc.gov.uk/kb5/rbkc/fis/localoffer.page?localofferchannel=10
https://ourcity.org.uk/
https://citylions.org/whats-on-in-westminster/
mailto:Marianna.Lill@rbkc.gov.uk
mailto:Marianna.Lill@rbkc.gov.uk
https://www.rbkc.gov.uk/kb5/rbkc/fis/advice.page?id=rY8DxXEAUII&localofferchannel=0
https://fisd.westminster.gov.uk/kb5/westminster/fis/advice.page?id=TZiVjJLyZsI
https://fisd.westminster.gov.uk/kb5/westminster/fis/advice.page?id=TZiVjJLyZsI

